
Children, you are invited to our “socially 

distanced” End of Year  

Summer Picnic 

on 

Friday 17th July 

10.30am at 

Downholland Haskayne School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you wish to order a school packed lunch, please order this by 

Wednesday (Please specify: Ham, cheese, tuna or egg sandwiches) 

If you choose to bring your own picnic all items must be in throw away 

bags/containers. 

School will be finishing at 12 noon 

 

RSVP 


